
12/8/2016 City of Los Angeles Mail - RE: Prohibition on Parkway Parking/Council File 11-1676

Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

RE: Prohibition on Parkway Parking/Council File 11-1676
1 message

ed hunt <edvhunt@earthlink.net> Wed, Dec 7, 2016 at 4:37 PM
To: Angelo.Yenko@lacity.org
Cc: Melrose Hill <melrosehill@yahoogroups.com>, ADAM.LID@lacity.org, LA PARKING ENFORCEMENT 
<RC.SMITH@lacity.org>, Chris Robertson <chris.robertson@lacity.org>, Aram Taslagyan <aram.taslagyan@lacity.org>

Subject: Prohibition on Parkway Parking/Council File 11-1676

Thank you Angelo. We will do so. We hope our parkways will soon be returned to grass and Street Trees with parking 
thereon clearly prohibited.

Any progress with enforcement of parking in a residential front yard in our neighborhood.

If it is not confidential, please send us the name of the current DOT General Manager.

Sincerely, Edward Villareal Hunt, AIA, ASLA; Chair, Planning Committee, Melrose Hill Neighborhood Association

From: Angelo Yenko [mailto:angelo.yenko@lacity.org]
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2016 3:51 PM 
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Subject: Prohibition on Parkway Parking/Council File 11-1676 

Friends,

On behalf of Councilmember O'Farrell, I would like to provide you with an update on the parkway parking issue.

As you know, it has been a priority of Councilmember O'Farrell's to restart enforcement of parkway parking due to the 
negative effects it has on quality of life and its damaging impact on infrastructure and parkway landscaping.

Unfortunately at today's Transportation Committee meeting, the Chair opted to postpone the hearing of this Ordinance to 
a future date. Councilmember O'Farrell will continue to work and push for the Ordinance to be heard and adopted as soon 
as possible.

Councilmember O'Farrell still urges

you to contact Councilmember Bonin, Chair of the Transportation Committee, and submit your comments as part of 
the official record to be displayed on the Council File.

Please send your correspondence to Transportation Committee Clerk Adam Lid at <adam.lid@lacity.org> and please be 
sure to reference Council File 11-1676 in your subject line.

Take care,

Angelo

Angelo Yenko 
Legislative Deputy
Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Fanrell
200 N Spring St., Rm. 480, Los Angeles, CA 90012
213-473-7013
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